
Week of 2/11/02:

This week Cox Concrete poured about 100 yards of concrete foundations.
Column line J from 4 line to 2 line foundations and rainwater harvesting
vault foundations were poured.  The pad foundations at column lines 2, 3
and 4 from C to F line and the elevator pit walls were also poured. (See>attached file:
Big_Red_1.jpg)(See attached file: rinker1.JPG)(See attached
file: Jlinefnd..JPG)(See attached file: WaterTank.JPG)

The University of Florida asbestos abatement work (Merritt) has been
completed.  (See attached file: Asbestos2.JPG)Coastal Mechanical completed
preparation of the steam line reroute work as well. The steam shutdown,
therefore, for Rawlings Hall has been rescheduled for February 21, 2002
accordingly.(See attached file: Steambypass1.JPG)

Coastal also completed chilled water installation east of the building from
 line to C line.

Watson Construction installed their precast structures this week.  An
existing water line is in conflict with the new RCP pipe being installed.
GEA and Brown & Cullen has been notified.(See attached file:
RCPvsWater1.JPG)(See attached file: RCPvsWater2.JPG)

A gas line was also encountered this week that conflicted with the survey
and location of the foundation.  Centex Rooney coordinated this relocation
with GRU immediately and the bypass work has been completed.(See attached
file: Gasconflict1.JPG)(See attached file: GasBypass2.JPG)

The Rinker School has installed a banner at the site this week.(See
attached file: BCN_Sign.jpg)

If you have any questions or comments, please let me know.

Cathy Underhill
Project Manager
Centex Rooney Construction Company
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